
Sacred Heart Parish
Gettysburg, SD

203 East Garfield, PO Box 285, Gettysburg, SD 57442

Phone: 765-2161 ~ Fax:765-2710 ~ Fr’s Cell: 769-0281

Parish Email: sacred@venturecomm.net
Parish Priest’s Email: frbriansimon@sfcatholic.org

Faith Formation Email: sacredheartre@venturecomm.net
First Sunday Mass 9:00 a.m., other Sundays 11:00 a.m.

Saturday Mass 6:30 p.m., and Summer 8:15 p.m. at West Whitlock Bay

On the WEB at
getshc.org
Mass Times

Confession Schedule
Parish Bulletins

Ministry Schedules
& Much More!

Watch on

Weekend Masses
Funeral Services

RCIA Classes

    

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ June 25, 2023
HOW MANY RIVER
MASSES LEFT?!?!

W
est Whitlock
Bay Resort
River Mass is
o f f e r e d

Saturdays at 8:15 p.m.
(across from the bait
shop). River Mass will
be held every Saturday
until the 40+ year
tradition ends next 
Saturday on July 1,
2023. Spread the word!

 KEEP IN PRAYER
Bridget Lake Amy Cordell Randy Kuennen Milt Mitzel
Jeannie Nessen Dennis Goebel Karen Briscoe Carol Lipp
Karren Goebel MaLeah Jimenez Mike Whiteous Cas Gray
Alvin & Patricia Vsetecka Vicki Miller

Please help us keep this list current.  If someone has recovered or died,
please call the parish office at 765-2161 so we can remove them from the list.

LOURDES CENTER SUMMER GRIEF SERIES

T
he Lourdes Center at the Catholic Chancery in Sioux
Falls is directing these topics as follows: July 11th -
Painted Prayers 6:00-8:00 p.m. - In this workshop, we

will learn to use art as a form of prayer. This workshop is for
all abilities. Come even if you aren’t sure if painting is for
you. July 18th - Men in Grief 6:00-8:00 p.m. - This is an
evening for men who are grieving. July 25th -

Miscarriage/Infant Loss
6:00-8:00 p.m. - This is an
evening for people who have
suffered miscarriage and
early infant loss. Please call
The Lourdes Center at 605-
9 8 8 - 3 7 7 5  f o r  m o r e
information or if you would
like to register.

LAST FIRST SUNDAY BREAKFAST NEXT SUNDAY!

T
he Sacred Heart Youth Group will be serving breakfast
July 2nd after the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Please come to
support the youth group! We will be using funds

received to go on a summer trip to the Black Hills. Your
donations will make the trip free for all youth group
participants. Thank you!

PETER PENCE COLLECTION TODAY

T
oday is the Peter’s Pence
Collection, a worldwide collection
that supports the work of the

Universal Church, including the work of
the Holy See and the charitable works of
Pope Francis. Take this opportunity to
join with Pope Francis and be a sign of
mercy to our suffering brothers and
sisters worldwide. Please be generous today. Envelopes can
be found in the pews and gathering spaces. For more
information, visit www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html.

“What’s the world

coming to? Everyone at

my class reunion had

their identity stolen by

some old person!”

“I had a

wonderful time

at my class

reunion. I paid

my son to

go as me!”
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